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Februarys, 2017

William Colvin

BRAC Environmental Coordinator

OACSIM - U.S. Army Fort Monmouth
PO Box 148

Oceanport, NJ 07757

Re: Pareel 28, 38 & 69 Carve Outs Category Determinations
Fort Monmouth, New Jersey
PI G000000032

Dear Mr. Pearson:

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Proteetion (Department) has completed review of
the referenced submittal, dated January 24, 2017. As indicated in the submittal, the concurrenee
by this office for re-eategorization of several "carve outs" to Category 1 is requested.

Based upon a review of the information in the file and contained within the submittal, the
Department concurs the three areas within Parcel 28 as noted on Figure 1 of the submittal - ECP
28 Septic Tank 1, Septic Tank 2, and Septic Tank 3, as well as that area of Parcel 38 and Parcel
69 as indicated on Figure 2 of the submittal, may be categorized as a Category 1.

Please contact this office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Linda S. Range

C: Joe Pearson, Calibre Systems
Jim Moore, US ACE
Rich Harrison, FMERA
Joe Fallen, FMERA
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